Donation of One- Working Day Salary to the Special Fund to confront
the Coronavirus

March 19, 2020

The Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE), Mazen Wathaifi, said that,
in light of the exceptional circumstances that the country is currently passing through and inline with
national responsibility and the necessity of joining efforts at all levels in order to contribute to support
all precautionary measures taken by the government to confront the repercussions of the spread of
the Coronavirus in the Kingdom and in support of the efforts of the Ministry of Health in this regard,
the ASE decided a one- working day salary in support of these efforts for the benefit of the special
fund to confront the pandemic of the novel Coronavirus, which was created by the government.

He added that "we believe that our beloved Jordan will overcome this crisis, exactly like it did
when it has overcome others with God’s help, under the wise leadership of His Majesty King
Abdullah 1l, may God protect him".
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